Responding to Your Comments
(from August 2006 Open House)

Comment

Response

Concerns about removing on-street parking on
Liberty Street south of the intersection.

A left turn lane on Liberty Street is needed, but has
been shortened to allow on-street parking within
limits shown.

Turning onto Liberty from Franklin is
uncomfortable and dangerous because of the
steep valley gutter north of Franklin.

The ACHD Maintenance Division is currently
reviewing options to improve the valley gutter prior
to the construction of this project.

Sidewalk and road improvements are needed

further north from what is shown for this project.

¢ This is an intersection improvement project
intended to improve traffic capacity and safety at
the intersection by installing a traffic signal and
left turn lanes.

¢ Continuous sidewalk will be constructed within
the project limits. Constructing a temporary
pathway on the east side connecting to the
apartment complex is being explored.

¢ Ask an ACHD representative about Community
Programs, an application process frequently
used to get funding for curb, gutter and sidewalk
projects.
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